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Welcome Back 

I hope you had a fantastic holiday and 
managed to enjoy some of the sun-
shine we had.  

I have been so impressed with the way 

that all of the children have come into 

school this week. From our smallest new starters, to our 

years 6s, they have worked so hard and behaved fantastical-

ly, we are so proud of them.  

Although Covid restrictions are now gone, we are still work-

ing really hard in school to minimise the risk of infection 

spreading by regular hand washing, minimising contacts, 

and well ventilated areas. Please help us by ensuring that 

you arrive on site at pick up and drop offs at the correct 

time and leave promptly. We really appreciate your support 

with this.  

Parents Evening this year will be week beginning 4th Octo-

ber. We will let you know nearer the time if this will be face 

to face or virtual.  

We have Marvellous Me up and running again this year. We 

will use it to send all letters and information to you. Please 

make sure that you have it downloaded and are able to use 

it. If you require a paper copy of letters, please let the 

school office know and we will organise it for you.  

We are hopeful for a more normal year which will involve 

lots of opportunities for you to visit school and take part in 

events. There are coffee mornings, productions and work-

shops all currently being organised– Fingers crossed we 

can share these plans with you soon.  

I hope you  have a lovely weekend,  

See you Monday, 

Mrs Bradford 

Times Table 
Rockstars and 
Numbots day 

Friday 10th September 

Come to school dressed 
as a rock star or pop star 
for a day full of times ta-
ble and number fun.  


